Appendix B4

13 October 2015

Licensing,

York House,

91 Granby Street,
Leicester,

LEI 6 IB.

Dear Sir or Madam ,

With due respect, I am writing to you with regards to the application for a new
premises license to Surinder Singh Sembhi for the premises of Burnham News, which

is located at 72 Burnham Drive, Leicester, LE4 OHP.

[ have been running my business at 66 Burnham Drive Leicester, LE4 OHP, which 1s
only three shops away from the applicant, for the past 26 plus years. I am writing to
you to say that I strongly object to this application by Surinder Singh Sembhi. This
will not only affect my business as 1 have been and still am selling alcohol for the past
26 plus years, but it will also have an adverse effect with the locals as the hours stated
on the application will be disruptive to the locals in the area. There are already more
than enough off-licenses in the area, as you're well aware and 1 truly feel that no more

is needed within this area.

So once again, with all due respect, please take my objection to this application into

consideration as this will have a negative effect all the way round.

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter of objection and I look forward to
your response. If you need to ask me anything else regarding this matter, then feel free

to contact me on any of the forms on contact at the top of this letter.




